
 

 

Inspiring the Next Generation: Dr. Yang’s Neuroscience Workshop 

iNeuron team member Dr. Guang Yang recently led an engaging neuroscience workshop designed for 

high school students from The Urban Society for Aboriginal Youth (USAY). The event offered an 

exciting opportunity for students to explore the world of STEM through hands-on learning and real-world 

science experiences. 

Throughout the workshop, students toured active research labs and participated in interactive 

experiments, including extracting DNA from strawberries, practicing precision techniques with 

micropipettes, and observing neural stem cell samples under a microscope. Alongside these activities, 

they also learned about groundbreaking developments in neuroscience and biotechnology. 

This initiative was part of iNeuron’s ongoing commitment to making science more accessible and 

inclusive. By offering meaningful lab experiences, the workshop aimed to spark curiosity, build 

confidence, and inspire future careers in STEM. Thanks to Dr. Yang’s leadership and enthusiasm, the 

workshop was a resounding success. He is excited to continue expanding outreach and creating even more 

opportunities for young learners to explore future careers in science. 


